Adam Turner

From: Cassandra Kloumann <cmapk@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:02 AM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Cell phone tower

We endorse a cell phone tower on Chappaquiddick just for the fact that this 21st century type of communication can
quickly save a life or lives.
Proceed w/ tower, the prototype tower worked well & we imagine all who used it were happy to do so.
Best, :
Cassandra & Robert Kloumann
Chappaquiddick home owners

Sent from my iPhone
Cassandra M Kloumann

2 Forest Way
Orleans, Massachusetts
02653-4934

H 508-255-8889
C 508-237-8028
MV 508-627-8723




